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Dear Parents, 

 

Homework Arrangements for Absent Students   

 

         For students who are absent from school because of 

sickness, a new date for handing in homework will be accordingly 

set by the subject teachers.  Therefore, it is not necessary for 

parents to take homework home for the child on the absent day.  

You are also not advised to request the school bus nannies to 

collect or hand in your child’s homework.  The school expects you 

will remind your child to take sufficient rest at home and bring up 

his/her immunity for a speedy recovery if he/she cannot attend 

lessons at school. 

            
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Paul CHO     
                                                                                Principal     

 
 

 

 


